
 

 

 
 

 

August 16, 2023 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
RELOCATION OF FIBER OPTIC LINES ON FP LUCAS 

RFP NO. 2023-132 
 

 

Bidders are directed to revise and incorporate into their bid the following change(s) in bid specifications: 
 
QUEASTIONS & ANSWERS: 
 
Question: 

1. Who is furnishing the handholes and manholes? If it’s the contractor, what size exactly? The Technical 
Specs list 34" round manholes and 4' x 4' handholes but the Bid Schedule states 28" x 48" manholes 
and 30" x 48" x 36" handholes. 
 

Answer: The Dimensions from the Bid Schedule should be utilized.  
   Manhole and Handhole dimensions may vary slightly depending on standards and availability, and  
   only upon approval of City. 

 
NOTE:  Please include  with Qualifications an estimated schedule for construction with dates assuming a  
              Notice to Proceed as early as September. 
 
 
 
If you should have any other questions, do not hesitate to contact the Purchasing Office at 972-216-6201. 
 

                
      Ryan Williams 
      Manager of Purchasing 
 

ACCEPTANCE: 
 

We, the undersigned, do hereby acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2 to RFP No. 2023-132,  
         Relocation of Fiber Optic Lines on FP Lucas  , and agree to the instructions herein written. 
 
 

                
      Company Name 
 

                
      Authorized Signature 
 

                
      Date 
 

Ryan Williams


